

THE WASHINGTON STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Tacoma, Washington

February 10, 1965

MEMORANDUM TO: MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

FROM: BRUCE LE ROY

We want to thank you all for your fine letters to the Senate Appropriations Committee. Our favorable reception by this Committee gives us real hope for the new wing in this biennium. Now we would like some additional help!

We would very much appreciate it if you would send a letter supporting our request for the new wing to the Representative from your district. The names of the House Ways and Means Committee before which we had a second hearing yesterday (again sympathic and interested) appear below.

Thank you once more for your help in this matter of utmost importance to the future of our Society.

All are Representatives -- may be addressed at Legislative Building, Olympia)

Wes C. Ulhman, Chairman House Ways and Means Committee

Georgette Valle, Vice Chairman House Ways and Means Committee

Arlie U. De Jarnatt, Chairman Sub Committee on Appropriations

Mary Stuart Lux, Vice Chairman Sub Committee on Appropriations

Wayne G. Angevine Frank B. Brouillet Damon R. Canfield William Chatalas Newman (Zeke) Clark Don Eldridge Mrs. John W. Epton Robert F. Goldsworthy Slade Gorton Joe D. Haussler Doris J. Johnson Helmut Jueling Chet King Richard King Dick J. Kink Audley Mahaffey Charles Moon Samuel J. Smith Frances G. Swayze